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MINUTES OF IQAC MEETING IIELD ON 04-08-2022

The previous IQAC Ineeting was held on August 04, 2022 at 4.30 in the
conference rooln.

Agenda of the previous unceting

Prayer

Welcome

Report of the previous meeting

Follow up of the previous meeting

Updates on activities for 2021-22

Updates on admission for the year 2022-23

Proposed new course BBA/BCA

Research Paper by students

IQAC initiative training programmes for the year 2022-23

Suggestions

Presidential remarks

Vote of thanks

Principal Rev Fr Michael Santhumayor welcomed and introduced all the Inembers.

Prayer was led by Rev Fr Bonaventure Nazareth.

The IQAC Coordinator read the minutes of the previous meeting. Principal gave

the follow up of previous meeting. Mr Archibald and Prof Lourduswamy proposed

and suggested the previous minutes.

Mr. Archibald Menezes suggested to give knowledge to the students on trading and

not just open DEMAT accounts.



Ms Eva Manaoralna clarified that there one 111011th internship offered by KCCI to

our students on a full til)1C basis. Since this internship is during class hours it is

highly itnpossible due to a stipulated Cili•rictlltlln structure. If the internship is

available during vacation we are ready to send thenl. Ms Eva Manoratna proposed

prepare research article with sonle incentives.

Principal suggested and inducecl the members of the body to conduct industry

acadcnlia related training progranunes to be conducted during the academic year

2022-23. To this proposal Mr. Roy Rodrigues agreed to give a session on startups

and also nnake thenl aware and understand the working of this area.

Mr.Alwyn Rosario suggested that Mr.Sahil kini would be an apt resource person to

give us a deep insight about start-up projects.

Mr. Walter infonnecl Mr. Denzil Dcosta to be in touch with the leading bakery,

restaurants to indirectly/directly absorb our students towards start —up.

Principal quired Mr Walter if the students would get a chance to work as interns in

his esteelnecl company. Mr. Dsouza said it is difficult because of huge paradigm

shift towards autotnation and hillnan resource.

Mr. Jostan D'Souza student people leader was asked by col•respondent seeking his

feedback on the overall working of the demat syste1n.Mr Jostan expressed his

opinion in a positive Inanner and refered to the advanced knowledge he gained due

to the srnall pattern of investments he made through his DEMAT account.

Principal suggested about starting of new courses i.e. BBA with logistics
managernent and BCA /BCA Al for the year 2023-24

Correspondent thanked everyone for their presence and time. He also appreciated
the efforts put in by Rev. Fr. Michael Santhumayor for increasing the admission.

Follow up of previous Ineeting

• Mr. Roy Rodrigues member of IQAC volunteered to offer the session on
startups so far it was not able to conduct the session.



Mr. Alwyn Rosario suggested having Mr Sahil Kini as resource person to
give a session on startups & he told he will contact the person and let u

know about it, but it is still pending.
• For the academic year 2023-24 the university as permitted to start BBA

logistic, BCA & BCA Al with intake of 60students.
• On 10.07.2023 college organized "Anweshan 2023" research paper by

students. Total 61 students participated in the event.
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